
IDAHO STATE BAR INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY LAW SECTION 
Thursday, October 18, 2018 

                          IDAHO STATE BAR LAW CENTER 11:30 AM to 1:35PM 
 

MINUTES 
 

Attendee List: 
Katy Ritter 
Kammie Cuneo 
Elizabeth Schierman 
Kendra Ankrum 
Tim Murphy 
Vid Mohan-Ram 
William Pigott 
Robert Winkle 
Casey Inge 
Matt Montgomery 
Teague Donahey 
Susan Brooks 
Michael Gilmore 
Vivian Stoke 
Janene Kattner 
Margaret Allen 
Mallam Prior 
Spencer Felton 
Colin Horan 
Chris Hopper 
Chris Cuneo 
Aaron Kraft 
Matthew Harvey 
Jordan Stott 
James Meaders 
Christina Raimondi (by telephone) 
Brad Frazer (by telephone) 
Mike Engelsby (by telephone) 
 
Content: 
• Welcome  
• Buffet lunch and meet and greet with PTO speakers:  

o Molly Kocialski, Director of the Rocky Mountain Regional United States Patent and Trademark 
Office 

o David Le, Acting Outreach Officer for the United States Patent and Trademark Office 
o Chris Johnson, Outreach Advisor and Examiner in semiconductor arts for the United States 

Patent and Trademark Office 
• CLE by Director Molly Kocialski: The PTO Today: Select topics on US Patent and Trademark Office 

programs and guidelines. 
• Explanation of the Peep program and past recipient recognition. Chris Johnson presented an 

overview of the program and his experience with it as a PEEP participant, Prof. Ann Marie Bridy 
explained that the funds for attendance of the PEEP program were donated by the IP section and 
then allotted to Colin when he was able to attend. She also thanked the section for their support. 



Colin spoke about his experience and the varied experiences that he had. David Le of the PTO then 
provided a brief explanation of the programs currently available to students and provided some 
brochures on the topic. 

• Review of Previous Business  
o Approved meeting minutes from August meeting 
o Treasurer’s Report not delivered; Kammie provided summary that according to the treasurer, 

our budget was fine and we did not expect having excess fees by the close of this fiscal year. 
o We did not take a vote of the Action Item included on the agenda (IP Certification Program), 

but rather discussed proposed changes outlined by Elizabeth.  We will post a red-lined 
version of the sponsorship announcement on the website for section review and we will 
debate and potentially vote on the changes in December. 

o The internal committee for grant of the sponsorship for this year has reached a decision as to 
who will receive it. That announcement will be made to the recipients soon via email by the 
committee (Elizabeth will email them). 

• Announcements  
o PTO will be here for the China Road Show in December on the 14th on Boise State campus.  

The IP section will sponsor the lunch for that event. 
• Good of the Order 

o IP scholarships for 2019 will be discussed in the upcoming meetings and an announcement 
for them will be posted in 2019.  

o We are likely sponsoring an issue of the advocate this year, so members were invited to 
contact Kammie if they are interested in publishing.  

o We welcomed our new members who recently enrolled in the IP section after being admitted 
to the ISB. 

• Adjourn 
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